
Burdoin Fire
Impact Survey
The Klickitat County Department of Emergency

Management is collecting information from survivors and
business owners of the Burdoin wildfire. This information

will be used to apply for possible relief programs and
share with community partners for assistance.

Scan the QR code or go to bit.ly/BurdoinImpact

A Long Term Recovery Group (LTRG) is being formed to
continue the work to make survivors whole again. If you
would like to volunteer to be a part of the group contact

the Klickitat County Department of Emergency
Management.

Call (509) 773-0570 for assistance or questions.

http://bit.ly/BurdoinImpact

